## To whom it may concern:

I write as a resident of Lake Oswego to express my opposition to the current plans to toll I-5 and 205. Current plans would lead drivers to exit I-5 at Carmen drive and attempt to cut through Lake Oswego right past my house to avoid tolls. This is certain to occur, because it is what already happens whenever there is a backup at 205 or an accident on that stretch of I-5.

A better idea is to raise gas taxes or add fees to car registrations. This would avoid the problem of drivers attempting to evade tolls.

Regards, Beth Jameson Lake Oswego